
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/9/2017 5:48:39 PM
Subject: Re: Voter registration refusal

​Find the governor's explanation and attach it along with their number.


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2017 4:25 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Voter registration refusal 
 
Thoughts?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Jimmy Ray [mailto:krray090714@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 12:20 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: Voter registration refusal
 
Please tell me why SC is not giving Feds voter registration info
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